NRA PREPOPOSAL MEETING, January 24, 2007

Attendees:
From the NRA: Janet K. Marcus, chair; Nat Norton, Treasurer; Rick Taintor, vice chair

The meeting, held in the Newburyport City Council Chambers, commencing at 9:00 a.m., had
been scheduled to give planners interested in submitting proposals for the development of a park
and accessory parking on the NRA'’s waterfront an opportunity to learn more about the project.
Thirteen individuals, representing eleven firms, attended the meeting. All the attendees had
received copies of the Request for Proposals that had been issued beginning January 10,
2007.,Every attendee was given the opportunity to ask questions and everyone did. The three
NRA members responded to the questions; none was left unanswered. The first part of the
meeting ended at 10::00 a.m., at which time Taintor and Marcus led some of the attendees on a
walk through the waterfront lots.



